
OPPORTUNITIES OF THE WEEK- JANUARY 2-7 

Monday 

New Year Holiday- Church Office Closed 

Tuesday 

7:00 p.m. Missions Committee Meeting (103) 

- Middle School and High School youth will be traveling to the Cube 
Ice Arena in Findlay for an afternoon of skating, fun and 
fellowship.  Contact Pastor David with questions. 

Wednesday 

6:15 p.m. Family Meal (Crossroads Ministry Center) 

- Menu: Spaghetti, Salad, Bread and Applesauce 

7:00 p.m. Wednesday Night Kids JAM (Various classrooms) 

- Check in starts at 6:45 by the Sanctuary. 

7:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study (Room 115 (Sewing Room)) 

- Open to all men, this class will discuss tactical ways to share your 
faith in a culture hostile to Christianity; led by Chuck Niswander. 

7:00 p.m. Women’s Bible Study (103) 

- Open to all ladies. Lynda Rodabaugh will lead the group through a 
study of “Adorned: Women Mentoring Women the Titus 2 Way”. 

7:00 p.m. Middle School Small Groups (Schoolhouse) 

8:30 p.m. Youth Dodgeball (Crossroads Ministry Center) 

Thursday 

4:00 p.m. Bluffton Community Meal (Senior Citizen Center) 

6:15 p.m. College & Career Small Group (Gallant’s House, 306 Diller  St. Pandora) 

- College students & young adults are welcome to this small group. 
Food is served at 6:15 p.m. and the Bible study begins at 7:15 p.m. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Jan. 13-15 Middle School Ice Camp 

Jan. 29  Youth Toledo Walleye Hockey Game 

Feb. 19  Youth Mad River Mountain Tubing Event 

Feb. 24-26 High School Ice Camp 

Mar. 25  Wild Game Night 

Apr. 7  Good Friday Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPPORTUNITIES OF THE DAY 

9:00 a.m.     Sunday School/Adult Bible Studies (Various Classrooms) 

10:00 a.m.     Children’s Church (Ages 2-6, B10 & B11) 

10:15 a.m.     Worship Service – Pastor Nick Ringger (Crossroads Ministry Center) 

 Message- Lettuce Resolutions 

 Scripture- Hebrews 10:19-25 

Happy New Year! We are so happy you are here. If today is your 

first time joining us, please pick up a gift at the Welcome Center in the 

Lobby. 

Contact Cards are available at the Welcome Center or 

by scanning the QR code to the right. Please update any 

new information or share any praises and prayer requests. 

If you are new, please complete a card so we may stay 

connected. 

 

January 01, 2023 

EbenezerMennoniteChurch 
Phone: 419-358-8588 

Website: ebenezermennonite.org 
Email: info@ebenezermennonite.org 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram: @ebenezermennonitechurch 

 



ATTENDANCE AND GIVING 

Attendance on December 25: 
Worship Gathering (8:30 a.m.) 130 
Worship Gathering (10:15 a.m.) 201 
 

Giving for December 25:    $20,050.06 

Benevolent Fund 1,120.00 

Building Fund 2,785.00 

Christian Education Fund 885.00 

General Fund 5,645.06 

Missions Fund  9,515.00 

Youth Fund  100.00 
 

Wednesday Night Reminder: Wednesday night ministries are back for 
2023 this Wednesday, January 4. You and your family are invited to the 
spaghetti dinner at 6:00 p.m. and stick around for Kids JAM, Middle School 
Small Groups, or the Men’s or Women’s Bible Study. Kids JAM check in 
starts at 6:45 by the Sanctuary. 

Women’s Bible Study: Monday Women’s study will begin Monday, 

January 9, 2023. The study is “Jonah”, a six-week study by Priscilla Shirer, 

Nancy Wright will be the facilitator. There will be two different times on 

Mondays for this study; a morning time of 9-11 a.m. and an evening time of 

7-9 p.m.  Study books are available through Amazon or Lifeway.com. If 

interested please text Nancy or email npwright3@gmail.com. 

Church Directory: For those who were not able to schedule an 

appointment or were not able to attend because of illness, new photography 

appointments are being scheduled for this Wednesday, January 4.  If you 

have questions about scheduling, please contact the church office.   

Thank You: The church would like to thank Ralph Gerber for his many 

years of serving as the Head Offering Counter.  Ralph stepped down from 

this important ministry at the end of the year. 

Bluffton Community Meal: Ebenezer will be the sponsoring church for 
the Community Meal that will take place at 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, January 
5, in the Senior Citizen Center in Bluffton. If you would like to volunteer at 
this event or seek further information, please contact Saun Niswander  
(saun.niswander@gmail.com). 

Bible Reading Plans: There are new reading plans available at the 
Welcome Center and on the church website.  We encourage all those walking 
with Christ to commit to engaging with God’s Word this year. 

 

Ice Camp Registrations: Ice Camp registrations for Middle School 
(January 13-15) and High School (February 24-26) are available on the 
Church Center App and on the church website. 

Teacher Training: It is time for anyone who helps with children ages 2-yrs 
through 5th grade to have training. This includes Sunday School volunteers, 
Children’s Church volunteers and Wednesday Night volunteers ages 18 and 
above. The training will take place in the Sanctuary Foyer at 7:00 p.m. Please 
choose between Thursday, January 12, or Sunday, January 22, for this 
mandatory training. In this training we cover some of the changes in the 
children’s policy and have Kathleen Needler from Children Choosing Christ 
speak on how to present the Gospel to children. Nursery and Special Friends 
volunteers will have a separate training in February.  Dates and times for this 
training have yet to be determined.   

Lost and Found: There are many items (coats, kitchenware, etc.) by the 
door to the kitchen.  Please come to claim your items. 

Service Opportunities: The church wants to recognize the many people 

who serve throughout the weeks of the church to staff the various ministries 

and serve the church body.  The church could not function without your 

service.  The website has been updated with a new page detailing additional 

service opportunities.  You can access this page by clicking the “Volunteer” 

tab under the “Get Connected” tab.  
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